
Agenda
5:00 P.M. 	 Doors Open
5:30 P.M. 	 Presentation
6:00 P.M. 	 Workshop Activity

April 27th, 2023, 5:00P.M.

The Carroll County Department of 
Planning, along with consultants WGI 
and JS&A, invites you to the second 
open house of the EDLU Study. We will be 
providing an update on the Study to date, 
reviewing results from the first open 
house, and engaging with attendees 
to understand what economic growth 
opportunities are most aligned with the 
community’s vision.

PUBLIC
OPEN HOUSE

Scan the code to go to the County’s 
website for the Study!

Have a question or concern?
For more information available on the 
Study, please contact the Carroll County 
Department of Planning.
phone: (410) 386-5145
email: ccplanning@carrollcountymd.gov

Exploration Commons at 50 East 
(Carroll County Public Library, 
Westminster Branch)
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ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 
& LAND USE STUDY


